
  

  

13th February 2024 

 

I am delighted to let you know that the 2024 OEGS fixtures / events programme has now 

been posted in the Fixtures section on the OEGS website. In addition to our many regular 

annual events, we will, once again be holding the Richard Day Singles Knockout competition, 

which is open to all our members, with the Finals being held on 26 October at Rye GC. Make 

sure you register your entry online for this year’s competition by 31 March.  

  

Harry Rimmer (left) winner of the 2023 Richard Day Knockout competition, alongside runner-

up, David Barwell 
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The Old Course, Rye Golf Club 

  

We are also staging the popular Texas Scramble event aimed at younger OE golfers, which is 

being held on 1 September again at West Surrey GC and set in the tranquil Surrey Hills 

countryside. 

  

OEGS President, Chris Walker (left), with the 2023 winning Texas Scramble team (left to 

right) Matthew Rust, Ian Sands, Josh Curryer and Gearoid O’Callaghan 
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View of the West Surrey clubhouse from the 18th fairway 

  

To apply to play in any of our events, simply log onto the OEGS website with your username 

and password, click on the drop-down menu under the Fixtures heading and select the 

various events you would like to play in. You can also view all of our 2024 events in pdf 

format. 

  

In the meantime, we are currently exploring the addition of one or two other event ideas and 

will let you know further details in due course. 

  

Finally, thank you to all those who have already paid their 2024 annual membership 

subscription. If you don’t have an annual bank standing order and have yet to pay your 

subscription, further details can be found under Annual Membership Process in the Members 

heading on the OEGS website. 

  

Meanwhile, I hope you enjoy playing in a few of our events and look forward to hopefully 

seeing you sometime during 2024. 

  

Best wishes 

David Burt 

OEGS Secretary 

secretary@oegolf.uk 
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